
                        MEMORANDUM OF LAW


DATE:     July 15, 1986


TO:       George Penn, Assistant to City Manager


FROM:     City Attorney


SUBJECT:  RUIS


    In reply to your June 9, 1986 memorandum to John Witt


regarding the above-captioned subject, I am enclosing a legal


analysis by Ms. Sandra Baxter which is responsive to the


questions posed.  We adopt it as our response.


                                  JOHN W. WITT, City Attorney


                                  By


                                      C.M. Fitzpatrick


                                      Assistant City Attorney
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